
Courtesy Call by Ambassador Ito on H.E. Mr. Belete Molla,  

Minister of Innovation and Technology   

 

On 26 October 2021, Ambassador Ito Takako paid a courtesy call on H.E. Mr. Belete Molla, 

Minister of Innovation and Technology. 

 

At the meeting, Ambassador Ito expressed her appreciation towards Minister Belete’s 

commitment and effort to promote E-government and digitalization of Ethiopia and explained 

the growing interest of Japanese companies to invest in Ethiopia and their challenges.  

 

Minister Belete expressed his hope to further deepening the cooperation in the field of 

technology and investment relations between the two countries. 

  

  

 

 

Ambassador Ito and Minister Belete 


